Minutés of the Executive
February 5, 1974
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The meeting was called to orderby Jean Rands at

The minutes of the January 29 executive mesting were rezd
and adopted.

Jackie Ainsworth gave a report on the situation at VGH.

The following.people were authorized to sign cards:
Alpha Demchuk by Dick Martin on February 1
Melody Rudd by Jackie Ainsworth on January 30
ILinda Hoffman by Jackie Ainsworth on January 30

It was decided that Dick Martin and Jackie Ainsworth shall
write the letters in reply to the questions of members who
haé signed up at VGH.

Jennifer Clemmons announced the CCU conference and that several

people would be going as observers.

It was decided to try to get somebody with negotiating
experiance with UBC administration to come to the Seminar
on the 24 of Feb. possibley from C.U.F.E.

It was decided that somebody will go and explain to the ANMS
Council meeting that AUCE would like to continue the use of
the office.

Tt was decided not to book rooms in the Graduate Student
Centre for the purvpose of Division meetings.

The meeting adjourned at 6:20.



